Jane Rasely

From: philippe boucher <philippeboucher2@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 1:51 PM

To: PCD

Cc: philippe boucher

Subject: Comments about the Hotel Winslow project

Hello,

Can you tell me if the comments posted by citizens about the Hotel Winslow project presented yesterday to the design
board are public and if so how to access them?
is there a direct url?

Thank you

Philippe Boucher
Bainbridge Island



